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12 April 2022

Mark Ward, TD
Diil Eireann
Leinster House
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

PQ ref 16571/22 To ask the Minister for Health if he will provide assurances that
the Mount Carmel Eating Disorder service will be open to the
public in 2022; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Ward,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the
above Representation, which you submitted for response. I have examined the matter and the
following outlines the position.

I'can confirm that the HSE expects development works at Mount Carmel to be complete in
2022.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Martina Behan,

General Manager Mental Health
Community Healthcare East




